Thursday 26th May

Weekly Newsletter

Diary Dates

Monday 6th June:

Tuesday 21st June

Wed 22nd & Thurs 23rd June

Thursday 30th June

Monday 4th July

Tuesday 5th July

Tuesday 19th July

Thursday 21st July

Start of Summer 2

Year 4 Trip to Liverpool

Year 6 Production @ 6.30pm—tickets will be on sale

Reception Trip to Imagine That

Key Stage 2 SPORTS DAY—1.30pm

Rec & Key Stage 1 SPORTS DAY—1.30pm

Year 6 Leavers Party 7-9pm

Year 6 Leavers Assembly 6-7pm

We wish you a wonderful half term break and great bank holiday! School reopens on MONDAY 6th JUNE.

Change in Pick up Arrangements for Y3/4- IMPORTANT

After half term there will be a change to pick up arrangements for Year 3 and Year 4.

The side gate near the car park will be closed at pick up and drop off time.

At pick up at 3.15pm—parents and carers will need to wait on KS2 playground near the top of the field.

Year 3 and Year 4 will be brought round to the playground from their cloakroom and dismissed onto the playground. Please be patient while we get the children used to this new way. We think it will be a much smoother system. *Thank you!*

Scooters and Bikes

These must not be ridden on the school site. Please ask your child to disembark and wheel them on to the playground. The playground is crowded and busy we do not want any accidents—Thank you for your support!

Vandals—Please be vigilant

We are once again suffering at the hands of vandals this time in the new forest area. Please keep your eye out when passing by.

It is a shame that as we develop new outdoor areas for our children they are spoilt by a small minority.

A wonderful week in school.

The whole school Jubilee Extravaganza was a memorable day in school. The children mixed up into their house groups and enjoyed a range of activities.

Year 1 and Year 2 loved their trip to Blackpool Zoo! Year 5 had their Greek WOW day! Year 3 have been to their second swimming session and are already making progress! Year 4 and Year 5 enjoyed a jubilee treasure hunt in the forest with Mrs Edwards. Last, but not least, Year 6 loved their special visit to London and the Houses of Parliament.

We continue to be passionate and proud of our broad and balanced curriculum! Our staff work so hard to provide these rich and varied opportunities for our pupils.



Thank you. Jo Grundy grundyj@the-oaks.bolton.sch.uk